
TMQG   General   Meeting   -   March   2021   
  

  Call   to   Order   
  

● LaDauna   called   the   meeting   to   order   
● Connie   presented   this   month’s   icebreaker:   What   is   the   oldest   piece   of   fabric   that   you   

have?   
● Cate   motioned   to   approve   February’s   General   Meeting   notes   -   Julie   Arthur   seconded   
● Julie   Arthur   presented   the   Financial   Review   

○ Budget   proposal   for   2021   
○ $5699.20   coming   into   2021   
○ Proposed   income   of   about   $7000   including   retreat,   classes,   etc.   
○ Proposed   expenses   for   about   $9000   including   administration,   meeting   expenses,   

events,   and   other   miscellaneous   expenses   
■ Budget   includes   Zoom   for   continued   use   throughout   the   remainder   of   the   

year   
■ Plan   for   holiday   party   
■ Plan   for   Camp   Burton   in   the   Fall   
■ Potential   to   go   into   the   hole   about   $2000   with   budget,   but   income   we   

have   going   into   2021   will   offset   these   additional   expenses   
■ Leigh   Ann   moved   to   approve   budget   -   Sharon   and   Cate   seconded   
■ All   approved   budget,   none   opposed   

● Membership   -   Julie   Arthur     
○ 42   members   
○ May   gain   some   more   members   later   in   the   year   

    
  General   

  
● BOM   

○ Karen   will   be   doing   tutorials   for   the   remaining   leaf   and   x+   blocks   for   International   
Quilt   Day   

● Challenges   
○ Color   of   the   Year   will   be   projects   will   be   presented   at   the   April   meeting   

● Compression   Pillows   
○ Will   be   sewing   charms   on   soon   and   doing   a   drop   off   soon   as   well   

● Charity   Quilts   
○ The   camp   at   Seven   Stars/YMCA   will   not   be   happening   this   year,   but   the   

foundation   will   be   sponsoring   another   Seven   Stars   camp   
○ Alternatively,   we   could   send   to   a   foster   children   group   
○ Group   prefers   to   keep   out   quilts   to   be   local   
○ Cate   will   be   reaching   out   to   the   foster   group   for   donating   
○ Kate   will   be   reaching   out   to   Fisher   House   on   JBLM   to   see   if   they   can   use   any   

quilts   for   the   military   hospital/medical   care.   
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  Upcoming   Events   (presented   Karen)   
  

  
○ International   Quilt   Day   this   upcoming   Saturday,   3/20   
○ Next   Hand-Sewing   Night:   4/6   
○ April   Virtual   Retreat   4/16-4/18   
○ La   Fin   du   Monde   has   been   kicked   off   
○ Saroy   postcard   talk   is   currently   being   scheduled   for   a   future   meeting   
○ Nicole   discussed   La   Fin   du   Monde   

■ Young   and   Millenial   Quilters   -   (mentioned)   let   Nicole   know   if   you’re   
interested   in   attending   an   event   

■ Not   too   late   to   join   La   Fin!   
● LaDauna   mentioned   the   potential   for   upcoming   in-person   meetings   

○ A   survey   email   will   be   sent   out   to   get   an   idea   of   interest   in   starting   in-person   
meetings   again   

● Wheel   of   Names!   (presented   by   Karen)   
○ Winners:   Julie   Aiken,   Roxie,   Amy   

  
  Closeout   (presented   by   LaDauna)   

  
● Sew   and   Tell   
● Closing   remarks   

Next   meeting   will   be   April   15,   2021   


